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Dear Parents and Carers, 
I trust you have all had a restful and enjoyable holiday. The lovely weather towards the end of the break gave us a 
very summery feeling for our return to school.  
We ended last term with a farewell to Mrs Grant. We are grateful for her positive enthusiasm and dedication to the 
children in her care.  She is about to start a job outside of education so has some availability to do some class 
cover for us from time to time so it will be lovely that we can continue to see her.  
We also finished the term with a thoughtful service at St Paul's Church with a focus on Easter and the journey that 
Jesus took in the last few days of his life on earth. Each year group contributed to the service explaining aspects of 
their learning from the Easter Pause Day that we had on Tuesday. Different year groups  shared their thoughts and 
feelings with regard to the different parts of the story. It was lovely to see so many parents joining us for that service.  
We had a very useful INSET day where we continued to review children’s progress and  explored aspects of our 
behaviour strategies with regard to positive handling. Our final INSET day of this academic year will be immediately 
before half term. Within this newsletter we have given you a number of key dates for this term, including sports 
days, production dates and school trips. Please do make a note of these. They will also be on the school website 
calendar. We are having an Art Week in June and this will involve a dressing up day for the whole school  - so 
watch this space for further details! 
Our term has begun well, with the children swiftly getting back into the routines of learning. They are coming into 
school well using the slightly amended arrangements and thank you for your help and support with this. The pupil 
entrance continues to be closed as we need to have some urgent work done on the roof before we can use this 
walkway. We will let you know when this is back in use.  
On Monday evening the Year 3 and 4 choir will be singing at the annual Dorking Halls Music Festival and we are 
certainly looking forward to this event—there were still a few tickets available for Monday’s performance, so if your 
child is taking part it isn’t too late to book a ticket. You are in for a treat. Please note the children will need to wear 
winter uniform please. 
Wishing you a restful weekend, Mrs. A. Alden 
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A Note from the Governors 
Have you wondered what is required of a church 

school? 
Come to the forum on Thursday 2nd May from  

6.00—7.30pm in the school hall to understand the 
expectations of  

Christian Distinctiveness for a Church of England 
School, with presentations from Jane Whittington, 

from the Diocese and Mrs Alden. 
Please let the school office know if you intend to 

come so we can buy enough cake! 

Summer Uniform 
Your child is welcome to wear summer 

uniform if they wish from this week. This is a 
polo shirt for the boys and shorts if they wish 

and a summer dress or a polo shirt and skirt for the girls. 
Please can we also remind you that hair should be tied up 
if it is longer than shoulder length and only blue, black 

or white hair accessories should be used.  

Turn over for key 
dates for this term 
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Dates for the Summer Term (new info in RED)  · �ϮϵƚŚ��Ɖƌŝů�-�zϯͬϰ��ŚŽŝƌ�ƚŽ��ŽƌŬŝŶŐ�,ĂůůƐ 
· �ϯϬƚŚ��Ɖƌŝů�-�zϯ�sŝŬŝŶŐ��ĂǇ 
· �ϭƐƚ�DĂǇ�-�zϮ�ƚŽ�EŽǁĞƌ�tŽŽĚ�ZĞƐĞƌǀĞ 
· ϮŶĚ�DĂǇ�-��ŚƌŝƐƟĂŶ��ŝƐƟŶĐƟǀĞŶĞƐƐ��&ŽƌƵŵ͕�ϲ�Ɖŵ͕�^ĐŚŽŽů�,Ăůů 
· �ϯƌĚ�DĂǇ�-�zĞĂƌ�Z��ĂŬĞ�^ĂůĞ 
· �ϲƚŚ�DĂǇ�-��ĂŶŬ�,ŽůŝĚĂǇ 
· ϳƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�DĂƉůĞ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· �ϴƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�zϰ�ƚŽ�&ŝƐŚďŽƵƌŶĞ�WĂůĂĐĞ 
· �ϭϬƚŚ�DĂǇ�-��ŝŶĞŵĂ��ůƵď 
· �ϭϭƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�&K^W��^ŽĐŝĂů�EŝŐŚƚ 
· �ϭϯƚŚ�ƚŽ�ϭϳƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�zϱ�ƚŽ�/ƐůĞ�ŽĨ�tŝŐŚƚ 
· �ϭϯƚŚ�ƚŽ�ϭϲƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�zϲ�^�dƐ 
· �ϭϰƚŚ�ƚŽ�ϭϲƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�zϰ��ŝŬĞĂďŝůŝƚǇ 
· �ϭϱƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�zϯ�ƚŽ�tŝƐůĞǇ�'ĂƌĚĞŶƐ 
· �ϭϳƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�zϲ�ƚŽ�,ŽƌƐŚĂŵ 
· �ϭϵƚŚ�DĂǇ�-��ŽƌŬŝŶŐ�ƚŽ��ƌŝŐŚƚŽŶ��ŝŬĞ�ZŝĚĞ 
· �ϮϮŶĚ�DĂǇ�-�KĂŬ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· �ϮϯƌĚ�DĂǇ�-�,ĂǁƚŚŽƌŶ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· �ϮϰƚŚ�DĂǇ�-�/E^�d��ĂǇ 
· ϮϳƚŚ�-�ϯϭƐƚ�DĂǇ—,ĂůĨ�dĞƌŵ�tĞĞŬ� 
· ϱƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-��ůĂƐƐ�WŚŽƚŽƐ 
· ϭϬƚŚ�ƚŽ�ϭϯƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-��ŽŽŬ�&Ăŝƌ�ŝŶ�^ĐŚŽŽů 
· ϭϮƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�ZŽǁĂŶ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· ϭϯƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�:ƵŶŝƉĞƌ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· ϭϰƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�zϰ��ĂŬĞ�^ĂůĞ 
· ϭϱƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�ϭϮ�ƚŽ�ϯ�Ɖŵ͕�&K^W��^ƵŵŵĞƌ�&Ăŝƌ 
· ϭϵƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-��ƐŚ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· �ϮϬƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-��ĞĚĂƌ��ůĂƐƐ��ƐƐĞŵďůǇ 
· ϮϭƐƚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�zϱ�ƚŽ�^ĂǇĞƌƐ��ƌŽŌ 
· ϮϭƐƚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�zϯ��ŝŐ�^ŝŶŐ�Ăƚ��ƐŚĐŽŵďĞ 
· ϮϰƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�zϲ�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞ͕�'ƵŝůĚĨŽƌĚ��ĂƚŚĞĚƌĂů 
· ϮϱƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�<^ϭ�^ƉŽƌƚƐ��ĂǇ͕�ϵ͘ϯϬ�Ăŵ 
· ϮϴƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�-�zϭ�ƚŽ��ƌŽŽŬůĂŶĚƐ�DƵƐĞƵŵ 
· ϯƌĚ�:ƵůǇ�-�zZ�ƚŽ�WĂŝŶƐŚŝůů�WĂƌŬ 
· ϵƚŚ�ƚŽ�ϭϭƚŚ�:ƵůǇ�-�zϲ�WƌŽĚƵĐƟŽŶ 
· ϭϱƚŚ�:ƵůǇ�-�<^Ϯ�^ƉŽƌƚƐ��ĂǇ͕�ϵ͘ϭϱ�Ăŵ 
· �ϭϴƚŚ�:ƵůǇ�-�zϲ�>ĞĂǀĞƌƐ͛�WĂƌƚǇ 
· ϮϰƚŚ�:ƵůǇ�-�zϲ�>ĞĂǀĞƌƐ͛�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞ 
· ϮϰƚŚ�:ƵůǇ�-��ŶĚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ͕�ϭ͘ϯϬ�Ɖŵ 
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Details are attached of the annual Teddy Bear’s picnic which 
is taking place at Abinger Hammer on Monday 6th May. 
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